
Dear Parent/Carer,
Careers Guidance for Year 13 Students

I am writing to advise you that from September 22nd 2023 I will be inviting year 13 students to attend a
career information and guidance session. 

During their session we will be discussing next destinations and whether university, college, T Levels or
apprenticeships will be their best option for them to apply to.  If they need help with any application forms,
I can help to complete them too.

These sessions also help to empower young people to think of their own futures, and to raise aspirations.

As a Parent/Carer it can be very challenging to know how to offer support to your child particularly as there
are so many changes – from new apprenticeship schemes, T Levels, emerging technologies, political and
environmental upheavals.

For some extra careers information, and guidance there are some useful websites including
www.successatschool, the school’s careers microsite (QR Code at bottom of the page), www.ucas.com as
well as our new careers platform www.unifrog.org.

If you have any further questions or require some help, then please feel free to email me on
Amanda.unger@cleevepark-tkat.org  

Yours sincerely,
 

 
Mrs A Unger
Cleeve Park School
Careers Lead/Adviser
0208 302 6418
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